
 

 

 

Facilities Steering Committee Meetings 

 

Fort Bend ISD 
Fort Bend ISD is once again engaging with the community as it works to update the District’s Facilities Master Plan and ensure that the District is 
providing the innovative learning environments, valuable opportunities, and access to programs in accordance with the Board-adopted Profile of a 
Graduate. During the spring of 2018, a Facilities Steering Committee made up of a broad cross-section of community members and District staff will 
meet to discuss facilities assessment data, student enrollment projections, and community feedback to develop options and recommendations 
regarding utilization of District facilities, continuing the Facilities Master Planning process that first began in 2013. Ultimately, the updated Facilities 
Master Plan will inform the development of the District Capital Plan. 
 

Meeting 7:  Tuesday, May 1, 2018 

Topics Notes and Actions 
Welcome and Gratitude to the 
Committee 

 Dr. Charles Dupre, Superintendent, thanked the members for their work on the Facilities 
Steering Committee. 

Committee Input on 
Options 
 

 Scott Leopold, Cooperative Strategies, provided a review of the committee member’s 
feedback from the last meeting. 

 Committee worked in groups to provide additional input.  

Adjourn   

 

Handouts Provided to the Committee: 
Meeting 7 Agenda 
Feeder Pattern Committee Feedback with Committee Level of Support 
 
 

http://www.coopstrategies.com/

